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Gdańsk, 28 April 2022 

GD.RPC.503.10.2022.MJ 
  By distr ibution l ist   

N O T I C E  N o .  1 0 / 2 0 2 2  

Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1, point 4 of the Act of 20 July 2017 – Water Law (Dz. U. /Journal of Laws/ of 2020, 

item 310, 284, 695, 782, 875) and Art. 43 sec. 6 of the Act of 21 December 2000 on Inland Navigation (Dz. U. 

/Journal Of Laws/ of 2019, item 1568, 1901, 2170 of 2020, item 284), the Regional Water Management Board 

in Gdańsk informs that:  

 

as of 29 April 2022 a waterway section of the Brda River and the Bydgoszcz Canal from km 0+000 (mouth of 
the Brda River to the Vistula River) to km 14+800 (Okole lock) is open for navigation. 
 
From 29 April 2022 the Urban Lock No. 2 is open  
from Monday to Friday from 7:00 a.m to 7:00 p.m.  
on Saturdays, Sundays and public holidays form 7:00 a.m to 7:00 p.m. 
 
From 29 April 2022 the Czersko Polskie lock is open  
from Monday to Friday from 7:00 a.m to 7:00 p.m.  
on Saturdays, Sundays and public holidays form 9:00 a.m to 7:00 p.m. 
(Phone: 501 371 102) 
 

Please also be informed that at the Czersko Polskielock: 

1. lockage will take place only when the navigable water level is equal or higher than 150 cm at the water 

gauge of the lower lock position 

2. after 3:00 p.m lockage may take place with at least one day's prior notice to the facility operator (the 

operator is available by telephone number: 501 301 102 from 7:00 a.m to 7:00 p.m. 

 

Current notices to skippers are published at: https://gdansk.wody.gov.pl.   

 


